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	Ref. : BDT/
	Geneva,  __ March 2011

	
	

	Contact:
	Orozobek Kaiykov, ITU Area Office for CIS
	
	Administrations, regulators, operators of ITU Member-States, regional organizations, ITU Sector-Members from CIS and EUR countries

	Telephone:
	(+7495) 926-6070
	
	

	Telefax:
	(+7495) 926-6073
	
	

	E-mail:
	orozobek.kaiykov@itu.int
	
	

	

	Subject:
	ITU Seminar: “Number Portability: Regulatory Issues and Implementation Impacts” Chisinau, Republic of Moldova, 18 and 19 May 2011.  



Dear Sir / Madam,

I am very pleased to inform you that at the kind invitation of the Ministry of Information Technologies and Communication of the Republic of Moldova and the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology of the Republic of Moldova,  the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) will organize the seminar "Number Portability: Regulatory Issues and Implementation Impacts”, which will be held in Chisinau,  Republic of Moldova, on 18 and 19 May 2011.
The main aims of this seminar are to share experiences and inform participants of the latest developments on the following issues:

· Fundamentals of Number Portability

· Technical and regulatory problems of NP implementation in fixed and mobile networks

· High level economics of number portability

· Operator Implementation Overview

· Next Generation NP Solutions - ENUM

The workshop is open to all ITU Members States, Sectors Members and Associates from CIS and other regions wishing to contribute to the work. Individuals belonging to international, regional or national organizations may also participate. Academia and all associated and related Institutions are all welcome. 
The seminar will be carried out in Russian and English, with simultaneous translation. All information about this workshop will be posted on the ITU Web site at: http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/................ .
Any presentation and contribution to be discussed during the seminar will be highly appreciated and should be notified electronically to the attention of Mr Andrei Untila, ITU Area Office in Moscow (e-mail: andrei.untila@itu.int) and Mrs. Corina Bodiu, ANRCETI,    (e-mail cbodiu@anrceti.md …….) no later than 22 April 2011. 
Although there is no participation fee for this workshop, please note that all expenses relating to the participation of your representatives should be covered by your organization. 

Additional information with respect to the agenda, entry visa, registration, hotel reservation as well as other practical and general information can be found as follows:

- Draft Agenda (Annex 1)
- Registration Form (Annex 2)

- Practical Information for Participants (Annex 3)

- Transfer Form (Annex 4)

Please note that the above-mentioned forms should be completed and returned to the respective focal points (see details in the forms) no later than the specified deadlines. For further information, or should you require any clarification, please contact:

	For ITU:

Mr Andrei Untila

Programme Officer
ITU Area Office for CIS 
	tel: +7 495 926 60 70
fax.: +7 495 926 60 73
E-mail: andrei.untila@itu.int

	For  ANRCETI :
Ms Corina Bodiu,

Head of  International Relations and European Integration Department.

Mrs. Mariana Braescu, International Relations and European Integration Department
	tel: +373 22 251 307
fax: +373 22 222 885
E-mail: cbodiu@anrceti.md 
tel + 373 22 251 316

fax: +373 22 222 885
E-mail: braescu@anrceti.md 


Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Brahima Sanou 
Director
Attachments: 
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH‑1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland 
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 733 7256 • E-mail: itumail@itu.int • www.itu.int •
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